
NOTICE CONTINUED  
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

The Spalding Community Services District  
will continue a Public Hearing at a special  
meeting at 1:00 P.M. on July 25, 2024 at the 
Spalding Community Center, 502-907 
Mahogany Way,  to continue a workshop 
establishing the fiscal year 2024-2025 
District budget.  
 

 


